Hello Everyone and here is our third edition of the

Forest Town Kids Post.

We must say it is wenderful to have some of you back at
school and we look forward to the return of more of you.

For this edition our Grade 7 learners have talken the lead, and
have told us about their experiences with Covid 19 and what
has happened while they were at home and their return to
school. Bordering our pages in this edition, are some of the
stunning masl designs created by our Grade 7 learners. The
creativity, talent and imagination they have is fantastic! Enjoy
everyone!

Wuuauuumwwm (RS AR
. 3 -0ToNaVITYS Iockclown ﬁ%P‘frlenCt B

C\Lﬂryme . Bl iruse Tite hew
SPPS_OLJQ? rapially around the world,
ﬁutg Lh@$‘h0m€ I had to S
hat 1 do. thores ond diow B
<qu‘f€—L)ama schoo! wo o |
keep me From

.,.




arted . pNow eoevgbhmq \S Gmrlg




" how we wahted your grodust

The YoOMm 6 sveoye oll

/)

?’\M@ oy b
PR AT
! -

o

!

o7 S ———

s hn




We are so proud of

what our learners
have written.

Well done
everyone!




